
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Brittany Hyder <hyder@abccarolinas.org>
CC: Stephanie Collier <Stephanie.Collier@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 8/17/2016 6:04:58 PM
Subject: September Safety Conference

Brittany,
 
Hope you are doing well. I wanted to let you know that I am no  longer serving as the Director of LLR as  I have taken 
the position of Chief Legal Counsel for Governor Haley.   The new Director of LLR, Emily Farr, will begin tomorrow at 
the agency.  I am sure that either she or Kristina Baker, LLR’s Chief of Labor, will be available for the September 9th

Safety Conference.  I have copied Stephanie Collier who is Director Farr’s Executive Assistant.  She can help you 
coordinate with the new Director. 
 
Thank you,
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
Direct: 803-734-8465
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